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Do Not Support This Year’s Proposed PHEV Range Increase

• Eliminates the lowest priced vehicles, including every vehicle 
under $30,000

• Reduces options for single-vehicle households
• Reduces options for households without access to L2 charging
• Creates market uncertainty with unknown changes
• Eliminates vehicles that operate 40-50% of the time on 

electricity
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• Maintain current requirements for this year
• Establish biennial or annual increases, considering:

• LMI uptake of PHEVs
• Portion of travel on electricity
• Portion of single-vehicle households
• Portion of households with no limited access to L2 home charging

• Allows automakers to adjust products to meet known range increases
• PHEVs are an important element of ZEV

• Transition consumers to electric
• Larger more capable vehicles (e.g., towing)
• Single-vehicle households
• Households without access to L2 home charging
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Support Planned Increase of PHEV Range 
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